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Newtown Historic Association presents  
“Save Our Steel: The Redevelopment of 

Bethlehem Steel” 
 

The November meeting of the Newtown Historic Association will be held on Monday, 
November 20th at 8:00 PM at the Court Inn, Court St. & Centre Ave., Newtown.  
 
“Save Our Steel: The Redevelopment of Bethlehem Steel” will be presented by Amey 
Senape and Mike Kramer, historians and preservationists who formed the grassroots 
organization “Save Our Steel” in 2003 to advocate the historically sensitive 
redevelopment of the former Bethlehem Steel plant in Bethlehem, PA. The short 
documentary video “Homestead: From Mill to Mall” will be shown which was aimed at 
educating Bethlehem's citizens and elected officials about the value of preservation and 
sustainable community development. The film explores the consequences of uncontrolled 
commercial redevelopment of US Steel’s former flagship plant, the “Homestead Works,” 
and offers suggestions to Bethlehem for its steel mill redevelopment.   
 
The public is invited and refreshments will be served.  This will prove to be a very 
interesting and informative meeting.  For further information call 215-968-3914 or visit 
the NHA Website www.newtownhistoric.org.     
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